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 Monday 1st September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are incredibly excited to be welcoming your children into Beech Class 
in September and have lots engaging topics planned!  

In the Autumn Term, our main topic focus will be Kings and Queens. To 
begin this term of learning, we are hosting a Kings and Queens day on 
Monday the 8th September 2025. On this day, children will have the 
opportunity to come to school dressed as King, Queen or Knight. We 
want to emphasise we do not want you to spend lots of money on buying 
a costume for the occasion and would strongly encourage homemade outfits, such as crowns 
and gowns, in order to keep costs to a minimum.  

We hope you have an enjoyable Summer Holidays and look forward to meeting you all in 
September.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Leonard and Miss Chadwick 

Beech Class Teachers 

 

 


